
 

 

Dear Families 

Welcome back after the long Summer break and welcome to new families who are joining us for the 

first time, we know your time here will be a positive experience. I am delighted to be able to write my 

first letter as the new headteacher of Beaufront First School. I feel extremely privileged to have been 

chosen  to continue to build upon the success  the school has already achieved under the leadership of 

Mrs Daniels. 

I just wanted to let you know a little information  about myself. I am a proud Welshman who has been 

teaching in London for 13 years. I am astounded with the beauty of Northumberland and have no  

doubt I have made the right  for myself and my family. I am a proud father of two girls and my wife is 

originally from Northumberland, hence the move to the area.   

I am an approachable person and this is how I intend to continue as Headteacher. Please feel free to 

come to me with any issues or concerns and I will be happy to listen.  I have met many of you in last 

year’s charity walk and to those I spoke with, you made me feel very welcome and made me feel part 

of the community before I even arrived. I felt the same with the staff at Beaufront who have welcomed 

me with open arms and I already feel part of the team.   

During her headship, Mrs Daniels worked tirelessly to make this school and its community the very best 
it can be. Rest assured, I will be continuing her strive for excellence and many of the expectations,     
traditions and events that are part of our school will continue. As with any new leadership, there will 
be some changes to come but you can be confident that I will always have the best interests of your 
children at the forefront of my intentions. 
It is the responsibility of my staff and I to ensure that the highest standard of teaching and learning is 

achieved for all pupils at Beaufront First School and as parents we need your continuing support in    

accomplishing this for your child.  I look forward to meeting you all and working closely  with you as a 

strong partnership which is essential to a school’s success. 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 


